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Reports from Executive 
 
 

1. ORIGIN: Director 
FILE REF: Parks-Jack Evans Boat Harbour; Tweed Heads Ministerial Task Force 

- GT1/49 

REPORT TITLE: 

Tweed Heads Town Centre Revitalisation Task Force - Jack Evans Boatharbour Plan of 
Management Review 

SUMMARY OF REPORT: 
Following a presentation to Council by the Tweed Heads Town Centre Revitalisation Task Force, 
the Jack Evans Boatharbour Reserve Trust at its meeting held on 12 March 2003 resolved:- 

“that the Trust, in principle, supports a review of the 1998 Draft Jack Evans Boatharbour 
Plan of Management in consultation with the Tweed Heads Town Centre Revitalisation 
Task Force.” 

The Manager of the Task Force has contacted the Trust seeking a nomination from the Trust to 
participate in a review of the Draft Plan of Management. 

RECOMMENDATION: 

That the Trust nominates Tr Polglase to represent the Trust on the Jack Evans Boat Harbour 
Reserve Trust Plan of Management Steering Committee. 
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REPORT: 

Council on 26 February 2003 received a presentation from the Tweed Heads Central Business 
District Revitalisation Task Force, which included an outline of the importance of the Jack Evans 
Boatharbour precinct to the overall redevelopment planning process. 

The Jack Evans Boatharbour Reserve Trust at its meeting of 12 March 2003 resolved:- 

“that the Trust, in principle, supports a review of the 1998 Draft Jack Evans Boatharbour 
Plan of Management in consultation with the Tweed Heads Town Centre Revitalisation 
Task Force.” 

At a meeting with the Task Force Project Manager on Friday, 4 April 2003 it was proposed that a 
Steering Committee be established to review the 1998 Draft Jack Evans Boatharbour Reserve Trust 
Plan of Management. 

It is recommended that: 

1. This Committee comprise representatives from the Tweed Heads Central Business District 
Revitalisation Task Force, PlanningNSW, Department of Land and Water Conservation, Jack 
Evans Boatharbour Reserve Trust and officers of Council. 

2. The Trust nominates the Chairman of the Jack Evans Boatharbour Reserve Trust as the Trust 
representative on the Steering Committee. 
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